

8 OCT 1965

Dear Mr. Vice President:

Thank you very much for your kind remarks about our meeting on Southeast Asia last week. We were honored by your presence and pleased that you found the session worthwhile. We plan to arrange similar discussion meetings from time to time, and look forward to the possibility of your joining us again.

I am highly gratified that you found the Indochina map folio to be useful. A similar folio has not been produced on the Indian Subcontinent, but a folio of our best maps of that area is being propared and will be forwarded to you shortly.

Thank you again for your interest.

Most respectfully,

Kaim ay W. F. Bayorn

W. F. Raborn

The Honorable Hubert H. Humphrey The Vice President The White House 25X1A9a

O/DDI sfc (6 October 1965)

Distribution:

Original - Addressee

1 - Ex Registry

1 - DCI's Chrono

1 - O/DDI Chrono

1 - Exec Chrono

/1 - Southeast Asia Conference File

Concur:

25X1A